Vaccine Update — October 21, 2021

In Manitoba, COVID-19 vaccine eligibility includes a third-dose is for all residents of personal care
homes.

Since early October, the Concordia Place team has been planning COVID-19 vaccination clinics for
residents who consent to a third-dose of the vaccine.

Over the last week, Concordia Place team members have been in contact with residents who make their
own decisions or with the substitute decision maker on record to review information about the vaccine,
recommendations for a third dose, and the consent process.

The first clinic is planned for October 28, 2021. At that time, a team of Concordia Place nurses will
vaccinate residents who have consented to the third-dose and who received their second-dose at least 6
months ago.

We plan to offer additional clinics in November and December 2021 and early 2022 for residents who
will become eligible for a third-dose based on the timing of their second dose.

For current information regarding COVID-19 Vaccine Eligibility, please visit Province of Manitoba |
COVID-19 Vaccine (gov.mb.ca)

Information for reference:
Public Health Factsheet: COVID-19 mRNA Vaccines (manitoba.ca)
What To Do If You Experience An Adverse Reaction After Receiving A COVID-19 Vaccine (manitoba.ca)

If you have any questions, please contact:
Shannon Croft, Clinical Manager 15t & 2" Floors at 204-661-7294
Amy Anis, Clinical Manager 3™ & 4% Floors at 204-661-7217
Monika Sawatzky, Admissions Coordinator at 204-661-7185


https://www.gov.mb.ca/covid19/vaccine/index.html
https://www.gov.mb.ca/covid19/vaccine/index.html
https://manitoba.ca/asset_library/en/covid/covid19_vaccine_factsheet.pdf
https://manitoba.ca/asset_library/en/covid/covid19_vaccine_reaction_factsheet.pdf

